
 

 

February 25, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Western Gasco Customer, 

We're writing to you today with important information regarding upcoming adjustments to our 
pricing structure, effective March 31, 2025. We understand that price adjustments can be a 
concern, and we want to be transparent about the factors influencing this decision and how it 
might affect you. 

We've worked hard to maintain stable pricing for as long as possible. However, several factors, 
including increased supplier pricing, fluctuations in global economy markets and the Canadian 
dollar, have made it necessary to implement a price adjustment at this time. These changes 
allow us to continue providing you with the reliable service and high-quality products you expect 
from Western Gasco. 

This adjustment will result in increases of up to 8% on industrial gas and hardgoods, or as 
contracts permit. As a Canadian owned company, we know that any increase has an impact on 
your business and we haven't made this decision lightly. We are committed to minimizing the 
impact on our valued customers like yourselves. 

Our team is also available to answer any questions you may have. Please don't hesitate to 
contact your account representative. We value your partnership and are committed to working 
with you through this change. 

Thank you for your continued trust in Western Gasco. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brett Younger 
Director of Operations 
Western Gasco Cylinders 
 

Western Gasco is a wholly owned and operated B.C. company with five branches, one distribution center, 
a cylinder filling facility and over 60 employees. 

For more information go to https://www.westerngasco.com/ 
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